

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Ability-to-Pay Considerations for an Expanded Curbside Waste Utility

Recommendation of the Committee

That the guiding principles outlined in the September 10, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance set the framework and future rates of the Unified Waste Utility.

History

At the September 10, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report from the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance dated September 10, 2018 was considered.

Attachment

September 11, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance.